
By RESS December 21, 2022

Ms. Nancy Marconi
Registrar
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Marconi:

Subject: Hydro Ottawa Limited, 2021-2025 Custom Incentive Rate-Setting Approved
Settlement Agreement, EB-2019-0261
2022-2025 System Losses Plan Submission

Hydro Ottawa’s 2021-2025 Custom Incentive Rate-Setting Application, EB-2019-0261, was approved by
the Ontario Energy Board (‘OEB”) in November 2020. As part of the 2021-2025 Approved Settlement
Agreement, Hydro Ottawa committed to preparing a plan to reduce distribution system losses as much as
possible through cost-effective measures and to file the plan with the OEB. Hydro Ottawa is filing the
system plan in conjunction with this letter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further.

Sincerely,

April Barrie
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Directeur, Affaires réglementaires
aprilbarri@hydroottawa.com
Tel./tél.: 613 738-5499 | ext./poste 2106
Cell.: 613 808-3261
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